
CHESHAM TOWN COUNCIL 

MINUTES of the meeting of the PLANNING COMMITTEE 

held on 18th December 2023 

Councillors: 

Councillor Wilford Augustus   Councillor Mohammad Fayyaz 
Councillor Alan Bacon    Councillor Justine Fulford 
Councillor Qasar Chaudhry   Councillor Francis Holly (Chair) 
Councillor Majid Ditta    Councillor Nick Southworth 
         
In attendance: 
Louise Steele – Interim RFO 
Georgina Fernandez – Democratic Services Officer 
 
 
55.  APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  

There were no apologies. Councillor Hood was absent.  

56.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  

None 

57.  MINUTES 

Minutes of the meeting held on 27th November 2023 were noted. 

58. ACTION TRACKER 

 This was noted. 

59.  PLANNING APPLICATIONS  

Members present made recommendations on the applications with comments 
to be submitted to the Planning Authority (Buckinghamshire Council who 
make the final decisions on all planning applications), on behalf of the 
committee by the Democratic Services Officer (see Appendix 1). 

60.  PLANNING DECISIONS 

Members noted the decisions received from Buckinghamshire Council since 
the last meeting of the Committee. 

61.  INFORMATION ITEMS 

Licence Application for The Vault.  This was noted by Councillors who in 
principle support the application as long as it is not detrimental to 
neighbouring businesses, specifically the children’s nursery next door, 
ensuring that safeguarding measures are in place and that opening/ licencing 
hours do not impact on this business or the welfare of the children attending. 

 



RESOLVED: 
 
Democratic Services Officer to write a response to Buckinghamshire Council. 
 

The meeting closed at 8.08pm 


